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27 November 2018 
 

BRITISH GROUP INTER-PARLIAMENTARY UNION EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE: 2018/19 
 
I certify that the following were elected as Officers and Members of the Executive Committee in association with the 
Annual General Meeting held on Tuesday 27 November 2018. 
 
OFFICERS: 
 
Chair 
Rt Hon John Whittingdale OBE MP 
 
Vice-Chairs 
Rt Hon Ann Clwyd MP 
Ian Liddell-Grainger MP  
The Baroness Hooper CMG 
 
Treasurer 
Nic Dakin MP 
 
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE: 
 
Conservative Party 
 
Bob Blackman MP 
Conor Burns MP 
James Duddridge MP 
Nigel Evans MP 
Ranil Jayawardena MP 
Mark Menzies MP 
Laurence Robertson MP 
Andrew Rosindell MP 
The Lord Gilbert of Panteg 
Rt Hon the Lord Jopling DL 
 
Scottish National Party 
 
Dr Lisa Cameron MP 
 

 
Rick Nimmo, Director 

  
Labour Party  
 
Roberta Blackman-Woods MP 
Wayne David MP 
Diana Johnson MP 
Kerry McCarthy MP 
Seema Malhotra MP 
Chris Matheson MP 
Stephen Pound MP 
Alex Sobel MP 
The Lord Dubs 
 
Cross Bench Peers 
 
The Earl of Sandwich 
The Rt Hon Baroness D’Souza CMG 
 
Other Party 
 
Rt Hon the Lord Dholakia OBE DL 
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